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Major General D, P. Graul, USAF
Commander

Rome Air Developmant Center
United States Alr Porce

Griffiss Adr Force Base, New York

Dear General Grauls

I wish to thank you very much indeed for your kind
invitation of 15 March to attend the demonstrations at the
Stromberg~Carlson Plant in Rochester on 27 and 28 March.
I regret very much that my schedule will not permit me to
be away at that time.

I propose that Messrs Robert O, Alde, John A. Smith,
and Charles B. Biele will be on hand to represent NSA.
Mr. Biele is the NSA project officer assigned to the GLR~1
development.

I hope that all goss well with the devalopment of the
GLR-1 and that it does fulfill your expectations. It is
certainly nseded in the field.

Sincerely,
cc: DIREF™ L. H, FROST
AG Vice Admiral, USN
Reading file
COSA
R/D

M/R: Invitation extended to Director and other members of his staff

to attend demonstration of the AN/GLR-1 electronic intercept equipment.
Persons named in second paragraph aboee have been notified, and

they are making arrangements to attend.
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